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The New Jersey Law Journal article “Why the Office is no Place for Valentine’s Day” authored by

Rosemary Gousman discusses why every employer should use the current heightened awareness to

reinforce its commitment to prevention of sexual harassment in the workplace and reexamine its

policies and procedures to determine whether they provide an effective means to encourage and

address sexual harassment allegations. 

To read the full article, visit New Jersey Law Journal.
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